Woodlawn School Creating Opportunity, Sharing Success

Drumoyne Gardens
West Monkseaton
Whitley Bay
NE25 9DL
0191 6432590
office@woodlawnschool.org.uk
www.woodlawn.org.uk
Facebook - Woodlawn School
Twitter@WoodlawnLive



Thursday 13th January 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers,

An adult in your child's class has tested positive for Covid 19.

Advice from DFE and Public Health England.

People who are fully vaccinated, or children and young people aged between 5 and 18 ½ years and identified as a close contact of someone with Covid 19 should take an LFD test every day for 7 days and continue to attend their setting unless they have a positive test result or develop symptoms. Anyone unable to take LFD tests will need to complete 10 days of self-isolation.

Your child is required to take an LFD test every day for 7 days to comply with the Covid advice above. If you are unable to test your child, your child will be required to self- isolate for the next 10 days. We will share home learning if unable to attend school via Tapestry.

At Woodlawn School we will continue with our increased infection prevention and control measures and twice weekly asymptomatic testing for all staff and secondary school pupils.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely,

Gill Wilson Head teacher

'The school's work to promote pupils' personal development and welfare is outstanding' - Ofsted October 2018















